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STROYD APPOINTED VICE CHAIR OF BOARD OF CLIENT SECURITY FUND 

[Pittsburgh Pennsylvania], May 24, 2024 – The Pennsylvania Supreme Court has announced 
the reappointment of Arthur Stroyd, partner at the boutique litigation firm of Del Sole 
Cavanaugh Stroyd, to be the Vice Chair of the Board of the Lawyers Fund for Client Security. 
Stroyd’s reappointment underscores his continued dedication to upholding the integrity of the 
legal profession and his commitment to serving the community. 
 
Attorney Stroyd brings a wealth of experience and leadership to his role on the Board, having 
previously served as President of the Allegheny County Bar Association and the Academy of 
Trial Lawyers. He is also a distinguished Fellow in the American College of Trial Lawyers, an 
honor bestowed upon only the top 1% of lawyers in Pennsylvania. Additionally, Stroyd was 
recently honored with the Aradhna Award by Leadership Pittsburgh, Inc., for his visionary 
leadership and transformative contributions to the Pittsburgh region.  
 
Stroyd’s extensive experience in both legal and community leadership roles uniquely positions 
him to contribute to the Board’s mission. Throughout his career, he has demonstrated a 
steadfast commitment to service, having served in numerous professional, charitable and 
community positions, including as President of the Mt. Lebanon School Board and as a Naval 
Officer during the Vietnam War. 
 
The Directors of the Pennsylvania Lawyers Fund for Client Security are appointed by the 
Supreme Court to three-year terms. The Fund is designed to protect the public and maintain 
confidence in the legal system by reimbursing victims of attorney dishonesty. It is funded by an 
annual fee from Pennsylvania attorneys, totaling over $3 million in 2023, and does not involve 
tax dollars. 
 
“I am honored to be named Vice Chair of the Board of the Lawyers Fund for Client Security,” 
said Arthur Stroyd. “Preserving the integrity of the legal profession and protecting the interests 
of clients is of paramount importance, and I look forward to continuing this important work 
alongside my esteemed colleagues.” 
 
The Board of the Lawyers Fund for Client Security is empowered to award up to $100,000 per 
claimant, with an aggregate cap of $1,000,000 per attorney, though larger amounts may be 
authorized by the Supreme Court upon request from the Board. 
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